
Tunisia expresses its strong condemnation of the terrorist attack in Srinagar region.  

 
Tunisia strongly condemns the terrorist attack on Thursday, 14 February 2019, that targeted 
a security convoy in the region of Srinagar, leaving dozens of dead and wounded.  

 
Tunisia extends to the Indian Government, the Indian people and the families of the victims 
the most sincere words of condolences and wishing the speedy recovery of the wounded and 
injured. 
 

 Tunisia reaffirms its rejection of all forms of violence and extremism and reemphasizes the 
importance of intensifying regional and international efforts to address the scourge of 
abhorrent terrorism that threatens the security and stability of countries and peoples. 
 


